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IOGOOS Circular Letter No.2010:12/01            December 08, 2010 

To: IOGOOS Officers, IOGOOS Members and Associate Members, Experts and 
Special Invitees 

Subject:  IOGOOS Workshop and 8th Annual Meeting (IOGOOS VIII) during February 
22 – 24, 2011 at Tehran, Iran 

I have the honour to invite you to the IOGOOS Workshop and 8th Annual Meeting (IOGOOS VIII) 

that is scheduled to be held at Tehran, Iran during February 22 – 24, 2011. I am happy to inform 

you that Iranian National Center for Oceanography (INCO) has kindly agreed to host this 

important Meeting.  

Meeting documents including the Provisional Agenda and Information on local logistics are being 

compiled and will be made available by e-mail as well as on the IOGOOS Website 

http://www.incois.gov.in/Incois/iogoos/home.jsp. I encourage you to distribute this notice to others 

in your community that might have an interest in participating. Please have them contact me for 

additional advice or information. Considering that IOGOOS has limited funds to support this 

meeting, delegates are requested to support their own travel and accommodation.  

Also I request you to kindly confirm your willingness to participate in this important meeting. This 

will help the host institute for coordinating the Visa processes. 

With best regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
(M. Nagaraja Kumar) 

Secretary, IOGOOS 
 


